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Meeting Info

From Tony: 

Meeting at airport field, Thursday June 
24th 

Again members are encouraged to 
come early and get some flights in!

Time to pay dues!


Send dues ($45) to


John Christensen

785 Hoyt Ave W

St Paul, MN

    55117-3438

FLYING DAYS


   Had our May meeting tonight though 
it was more like a get together as there 
were only five of us. I filled in for 
Tony as he is recovering from the 
covid virus.


   I talked about the tragic loss to our 
club recently Jeff, Dale and Norman 
and how this virus has hurt us. But on 
the plus side it appears we are on the 
way to a better flying season with the 
pandemic showing signs of getting 
under control.


   I thanked Tom for all the effort he 
and Jerry have done to reduce the 
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gophers and grow the grass. We all 
need to let these guys know how much 
it is appreciated.


   One topic that came up is club dues 
very few have paid this year with no 
other source of funding the club it will 
be hard to maintain the field, 
equipment and any other needs of the 
club. If you think you’ve paid check 
with John to be sure.


   Hope to see you all soon with 
handles in your hand and props turning 
in the air. 


Bob 


 


 

 







MEETING NOTICE:–June 24th at 
Club Flying Field

The Piston Poppers Club meetings are 
held on the last Thursday of each 
month at the Anoka Co. Airport in 
Blaine, MN. Enter the airport road 
from the automatic gates on the West 
side, turn right and go south past the 
airport beacon to the EAA Hanger.

 










